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The Park and Recreation Department received a grant from the MN
DNR for solar lighting improvements at RiverSide Park. The solar
lighting is to be placed at the boat launch parking lot making the
area safer, more usable for fisher-men and individuals utilizing the
park. The project is scheduled for completion at the end of the 2010

summer.

At the Dahlgren Township meeting the board was presented with
the final version of the township’s 2030 Comprehensive Plan. A

public meeting had been held approving the plan.

The board discussed a new town hall proposal. One of the board
members has offered to sketch plans and if the plans are approved
an engineer will be completing blue prints. The board reviewed the
a-vailability of a pre-existing build-ing potential. Further research
would be done.

The 13th Annual Carver Fun Run is scheduled for Saturday, May
1t, 2010. This year we are raising funds for the American Diabetes
Association's Camp Needlepoint and the Shriner's Children’s
Hospital. Registration will begin at 11 AM ~ Ride at Noon ~ Fun,
Food, Fifty/Fifty Raffles ~ All makes and models welcome!!!!! More
imformation can be found at their website, carverfunrun.com.
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St. Nicholas Catholic Church of Carver will be hosting an "All You
Can Eat" Pancake, French Toast & "Homemade" Sausage Breakfast
on Sun April 18, 2010 from 8:30 am - 12:00 pm. This will once
again be a wonderful opportunity to enjoy the splendor of this
dlelicious “Homemade” sausage.

Cost of the breakfast is, $7.00 for adults, $4.00 for children
[<hildren 4 and under are free]. There is also a family rate available
for $20.00.

Please bring your family and enjoy some fun, laughter and a
b reakfast like non-other.
See you all there!

The Fire Department has an opportunity to acquire a boat from the
DNR requiring some repairs but the value of the boat outweighs
repair costs. The council consensus was to accept this boat from
the DNR and accepted costs for repairs.

The department has also requested to go out for bids for a
replacement fire truck. This issue was discussed at the Fire
Equipment Committee meeting informing the council that the city
is not required to accept any bids received. The city attorney was
asked to review bid specifications. Motion was made and carried
with all ayes to go out for bids for a replacement fire truck.

The public works director requested purchasing flood pump hose
couplings for the water pumps received in the past. These pumps
came without discharge or intake hoses. The capital equipment
fund has enough funds to equip both pumps. The director
recommended outfitting them with reports of high flooding
potential. These pumps are backup to the electric flood pumps in
place. If there were a power outage these pumps can be put into
service. Motion was made and carried with all ayes to outfit both
flood pumps.

Dlork and Reoreation Department

The Park and Recreation Department supervisor requested to
explore the purchase of two privately owned parcels in the area of
RiverSide Park. Request was also posed to ap-prove contacting two
property owners. Two parcels are sur-rounded by park land and
bordered by the Minnesota River The purchase of these parcels
would make RiverSide Park one contiguous piece of park property.
Prior to purchase council approval would be sought. Motion was
made and carried with all ayes approving staff to research
acquisition of private property in RiverSide Park.
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Request was presented to the council to erect a street sign on what
is now classified as a partial private street. Presently, it is difficult
to locate the residence without identification in place. The city
attorney stated that the Carver County Emergency Management
office needs to be contacted for solution and input. The sheriff’s
office should be involved as well in communications. Council is to
b e updated on resolutions.
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The League of MN Cities contacted the staff of the city regarding a
request from Senator Franken’s office. The con-tent involved the
senator’s plans to request federal funding for local projects for the
2011 fiscal year appropriations process. This request for funds
must channel through the Senator’s website by the beginning of
March this year. Motion was made and carried with all ayes ap-
proving submittal of an appropriations application to the senator’s
office.

John vonWalter
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.. .that two teeth from a long extinct wooly mammoth were found in
the Carver gravel pit a few years ago. The gravel pit was created by
outwash from a retreating glacier, one of many that covered
Minnesota during the last Ice Age some 10,000 years ago.

.. .that the land for Mt Hope Cemetery in Carver was pur-chased
around 1855 from Frederick Greiner, who from 1854-56 was

I omesteading a farm site between Carver and Chaska. Frederick
Gireiner in November 1855 was elected Carver County Sheriff,
replacing Carver’s Levi Griffin.
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The “unapproved” minutes of the council and the township

have been referenced for the purpose of creating this infor-

mation for residents in the City of Carver and the townships
surrounding the city.

“Ability is what you’re capable of doing.
Motivation determines what you do.

Attitude determines how well you do it” - Lou Holtz




The council reviewed a presentation concerning ‘Walkable
Communities Workshop’ with Carver County Public Health
representative and the Parks and Recreation Department
supervisor. After the presentation, council member inquired about
the identified issues with some of the paths and walkways and the
expectations of the council. The supervisor commented that is this
a guide so that funds can be put aside to upgrade the trail systems.
Discussion was held that commissions be utilized more to
investigate and formulate solutions. The core city has more issues
and is older. The Park board would prioritize and seek solutions
Connections lacked in the trail system from the downtown area to
the subdivisions.

The county’s representative stated that if the city prioritized there
may be better funding opportunities for the city. Comment was
submitted that the Planning Commission and the Park Board work
together and formulate recommendation to submit to the council.
The city attorney advised caution to the council prioritizing unless
as funds become available the repairs and/or construction occurs
imn the order of the prioritization.

ﬂé ) ’/@é.?:.

The Public Utilities supervisor requested authorization to purchase
inspection camera for service sewer lines. This camera has a
locator so that lines can be followed, located, recorded and
downloaded for permanent record. A warranty is valid for three
years. Motion was made and carried with all ayes approving
purchase of the Pro Cam. Request was also made to the council
authorizing beginning the hiring process for a utility service
worker. The mayor commented that it was his goal if this process
could wait until an administrator was hired. The supervisor agreed
but would want an individual in place as early as May. Motion was
made and carried with all ayes allowing the public utilities
superintendent to post for hiring a public utilities employee.

The council continued discussing costs, review plan authorization
and repainting of the water tower. Additional information had
been requested regarding repainting the water towers. One council
member was of the impression that the decision had been made to
wait a year. It was the superintendent’s opinion that the bidding
climate was good presently. Liability was reviewed. Financing and
pPainting were discussed. It was the council’s consensus to wait
amnother year to paint the internal and exterior of the water tower.
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The council reviewed the process of reviewing change orders. The
city engineer submitted several options for revising the procedures
utilized in this process. One thought was to conduct special work
sessions prior to meetings to review change orders. The attorney
stated that there already was a change orders dispute. The attorney
recommended assigning a liaison of two council members. Ques-
tion was asked if these two members could call for a special
meeting. Motion was made and carried with all ayes to appoint
two members to be a part of a change order task force for the
utilities project to meet at regularly scheduled meeting time
coordinating schedules. Motion was made and carried with all
ayes appointing two council members to the change order review
committee. Motion was made and carried with all ayes approving
change order and pay request to S.M. Hentges for the Carver
Interceptor — Segment A project.

DBloocmobile

The Bloodmobile is scheduled to be in Carver on Tuesday, April

2 0™, They will offering their services from noon until 6 PM. The
Bloodmobile is open to anyone sixteen ( 16 ) years or older.
However, parental consent is necessary for young adult age sixteen
years old. Sixteen and seventeen year olds are also required to
meet height and weight guidelines.

The council was asked to approve or deny the recommendations
submitted by the Heritage Preservation Commission regarding the
Union Pacific Abandonment issue. The Union Pacific abandonment
is currently in the Section 106 review process. The Heritage
Preservation Commission reviewed the issue and submitted their
recommendations and comments. The Surface Transportation
Board ( STB ) contacted the City of Carver asking for the city’s
response to the committee’s recommendations. The council was
told that the STB will be determining if there is an adverse impact
with the abandonment issue in within the Carver Historic District,
as well as attempting to negotiate mitigation to be included in the
programmatic agreement between the STB and the Minnesota
State Historic Preservation Office.

The council was informed that if they were in agreement to the
Heritage Preservation Commission’s recommendation that the
council should not only stipulate their agreement but that
conditions recommended are incorporated into the programmatic
agreement without exclusions. And that the entire bridge over the
MN River be removed so that there are no obstructions.
Furthermore allowing the city additional time to conduct further
evaluation regarding the remainder of the tracks in place next to
Depot Park. Further discussion occurred regarding the bridge
being built into the levee and demolition of the bridge resulting in
any damage to the levee. Ms Nash stated that that issue would be
negotiated so that the removal did not cause any damage to the
levee. Motion was made and carried with all ayes approving the
Heritage Preservation Commission’s recommendation relating to
the Union Pacific Abandonment Section 106 Review.
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The council was informed that the City of Carver has been awarded
the Carver Park and Ride Project CMAQ funding. The funding that
the city will receive was the full maximum amount requested as a
part of this project ( 80 % of costs ). A 20% match is required. This
funding match costs anticipated are programmed in the city’s
financial management Plan. However, the staff is investigating -
other sources of funding that can be utilized. Staff and consultants
will proceed onto the next steps of this project. Request has been
implemented to establish a two person committee. Ms Nash
informed the council of the need to initiate Comprehensive Plan
Amendment to recognize the Orderly Annexation Agreement,
Request developing community status and related items. “At the
time the Comprehensive Plan was reviewed by the Metropolitan
Council in late 2008, the city had not yet entered into an Orderly
Annexation Agreement with Dahlgren Township. As a result, the
Met Council agreed to review our Comprehensive Plan, but would
not authorize the City to place the plan into effect for the affected
portion of Dahlgren Township, as we did not have the annexation
agreement in place.”

As a result of this issue, status of the city was affected. The city was
recognized as a Rural Growth Center rather than a Developing
Community. The city’s status has an impact on SAC fees are
calculated upon connection to the Met Council waste water system.
A Comprehensive Plan Amendment is required to be initiated so
that the Metropolitan Council makes the appropriate changed to
their conditions of the city’s Comprehensive Plan approval
addressing issues. The requests should not result in any changes to
the Comprehensive Plan document, however, this is not for certain
until there are further discussions with the Met Council. Ms Nash
requested permission to commence this process anticipating that a
hearing would be scheduled tentatively for the Planning
Commission meeting. Motion was made and carried with all ayes
authorizing initiation of the Comprehensive Plan amendment to
recognize orderly annexation agreement, request developing
community status and other related items.

“Cherish yesterday -

- Dream Tomorrow,

1jve Today’

Ghe 2010 Consus

Census data helps determine how more than $400 billion is distri-
buted to state, local, and tribal areas every year. Make sure your
community gets its fair share by being counted in the 2010 Census.
The forms will arrive in the mailboxes of more than 120 million
households. Take 10 minutes to fill out and mail back the 2010
Census forms. Please remember to TAKE 10 minutes to fill out the
very simple, 10-question census form. Check out how you did in
2000 by finding it on the link:
(http://2010.census.gov/2010¢census/take1omap/).

See how M nngsdn ce rv%n&ma‘é&zye
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Treasure Chest

Rose and Dennis are moving. They will be sorely missed at their
usual stop in Carver. As does all good things, this too has come to
an end. But hey, on the brighter side, they are only moving, not
closing their doors. As soon as the river recedes, you can visit them
ira Jordan in their new home at 115 East First Street East, Jordan
MIN. They have been residents in the business community of Carver
since January of 2000. Rumor has it, that that banjo guy will move
right along with Dennis and Rose. Banjo Lenny Bjerke is contin-
wiing his tenure with his friends over there in Jordan. So when you
feel dejected, lonely for the trio, drive over to the other side of the
river and see what new treasures they have to offer. Don’t believe
tinat they will totally desert us over here on this side. Do you? Good
Lwuick Dennis and Rose. PS, Annette will continue to hold down the
bwilding with her Carver Country Flowers and Gifts Business.

The city attorney reviewed former work conducted on the
proposed city hall project and what was necessary to move forward
with the Community Development Authority proposal. The options
were reviewed, the attorney stressed the amount of legal fees
involved due to agreements required to be worked out concerning
shared areas & lease agreement. Two representatives from the
Community Development Authority were present at the meeting to
give the presentation involving the proposed building consisting of
senior housing, the Community Development Authority headquar-
ters and a new city hall for the city. Questions were asked
pertaining to the site and the project. Council member commented
on the time frame being so short and feeling pressured.
Explanation was given that the opportunity had presented itself
with a property becoming available and working with the city

Garser Commanity Wfouth DBaseball Dyftball

E arly registration helps us form teams, get equipment or-
ganized, shirts and hats ordered and to have enough fields
for our teams. Listed below is a brief summary of the op-
tions for our youth.

#»*T_Ball: Boys and Girls Current grade: Pre-Kindergarten
and Kindergarten
G-ame Nights - the Month of June on Tuesdays and
Thursdays at Carver Community fields.
S cheduled game times are 6:00 PM and 7:15 PM

*3%*Girls Softball Grades 1 thru 12th
Scheduled games for 1st and 2nd grade /Thursday
Scheduled games for 3rd thru 12 are Monday and
Wednesday
**Boys Baseball grades 1st thru 4th
Scheduled games Tuesday/Thursday Pending Fields
where games get scheduled
Steps to register are:
- Key in http://cityofcarver.com/
- On the Left hand side select CCYBSA
- Select Link to 2010 Registrations
- This opens up our web site On
L.eagueLineup.com - On the right hand side we have the
2 010 Registration form and an Online form for Scholarship
Request. Any questions please send an email:
C CYBSA.Reg@gmail.com
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2010 D rimary “Clection Date Change

On March 3 Governor Pawlenty signed a bill into law

( Chapter 184 ) that moves the state primary to the second Tuesday
ira August. This is a month earlier then State Primary Elections
have been held in the past.

Aldthough the General Election will still be held on November 24
(the first Tuesday after the first Monday of the month), an earlier
Primary will change County and City schedules for recruiting and
tx-aining Election Judges.

Future newsletters will have articles asking residents to sign up to
be an Election Judge in August and November. Please watch for
thhem. Thank you.

Tood Dhef

Dron’t forget: If you take all your donations to the City Hall, Linda
wrill be glad to transport them to the Food Shelf, once a month. The
Chaska Area Food Shelf desperately needs food Items and house-
hold Items. All donations would be greatly appreciated. With the
economy the way it is and so, so many people out of work, there are
muany, many hungry people out there from every walk of life. Some
too proud, too ashamed, embarrassed and afraid to ask for help.
Help all those in need. One day we might need that kind of help too.
We waste more than we could ever donate. Drop off some
vegetables (canned), peanut butter, cereal, oatmeal, rice, cheese
amnd noodles, soup, beans, dish soap, shampoos, diapers, every

Vit bithelps, Ther'ks for yourthovehts gnd help.

seemed like a good fit. The Community Development Authority has
been waiting to build a new head-quarters as they have outgrown
their current office space. Costs were an aspect to be reviewed.
Motion was made and carried to schedule a work session to discuss
options and locations with the Community Development Authority.
Motion was made and carried appointing two council members to a
sub-committee on the city hall proposal.

Continued discussions were held with the Community De-
velopment Authority. The council was told that that the Community
Development Authority wished to work with the city’s schedule and
offered to slow their proposed schedule to work with city
consideration also given to waiting until spring of 2011.

The council continued lengthy discussions regarding the proposed
city hall. Council member was asked to relay opinion for the old
school house option. Another suggestion was the River Bluff
Estates prospective site. The bluffs site would require rezoning,
costs have yet to be determined or even if there is an interest in
selling property. The former Kling Garage site was reviewed.
However the drawback for this site were its size, was not in the
historic district or flood plain and space was limited. The bluffs site
allowed the city the ability to design and build with enough space.
The school house location would keep city hall in the down-town
area which one member considered an important factor and the
bluffs site offered a funnel to the downtown area, but again, costs
were unknown. The mayor agreed with the distance of the bluffs
site versus the downtown area. It was his opinion that the bluff site
could be more expensive than the Community Development
Authority site. The council discussed the possibility of a grant being
avail-able as well for building. Future cost concerns were also
weighed with possible necessity to expand. The consensus was that
the council had reviewed every possibility. At the present time,
even though the desire to maintain the hall in the downtown area,
fiscally it was more cost effective to coordinate efforts with
Community Development Authority The mayor pointed out that
the expansion is necessary presently, describing the conditions in
the current city hall. It was also his opinion that it was not fair to
the Community Development Authority to not approve, reject or
move onto other sites.

Rough drawings of the school house site and the waste-water
treatment site had been reviewed. The mayor stated that he would
like to see a decision made concerning the Community
Development Authority project. There had not been any negative
feedback regarding the site and it was wasteful to continue looking
at alternate sites. Comment was made regarding having to share
chambers and legal fees. It was also the opinion that ownership of
the land would be better for the city. Another council member’s
opinion was that the city could not afford a new city hall at this
time and that possibly in approximately five years would be a wiser
decision to consider when building permit revenues were
rising.

Gurver Lions

The Lions are busy planning for the upcoming events. Want to be a
part of this planning, excitement, self gratification of successful,
then be sure to joi

n them at their meetings that are held the first and third
Wednesday of each month at the Village Hall. No one will be
turned away. Jump aboard and don’t miss any of the fun.
Remember that the Easter Hunt is Saturday morning before
Easter. At the Community Park at 10 AM. Then on the 30t of April
is their Pork Chop dinner.

The Lions will continue their

svimmey forthe Riverdide Bha

articipation again during the
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Wednesday, April 14% will be the last get together for cards, games
and just conversation until September. The group get together is at

Gprit 2040

the Village Hall from 1 PM until 4 PM hosted by Carver Lion Evel . T : :
Grimm. If anyone would like to bring a dessert to serve with coﬁ'qg: April 1st f{l;e Deg?rrﬂlhndznt Dn'll gL
. : F ppy y Joe!
please let Evelyn know at 952.448.9465. Bring a friend or a family April Fool’s
member. April 2nd- Good Friday
Happy Birthday Kelly!
\ April 3rd - Easter Egg Hunt
N\ April 4th - Easter Sunday
aq %m«% %ﬂd % Happy Birthday Wayne!
(3K Dahlgreen Golf Course Champagne Easter
o @ wnner April 5th - Council Meeting
Friday, April 30t 2010 April 6th - PTO Meeting .
Carver Village Hall April 7th - 113‘111311’16;: Ggo;lup Meeting
n : on’s Meeting
Serving 4:00 PI;I, (t)?) PM Pork Chop, Apnl 1oth - Dahlgreen Golf C(_)urse - Wine & Sampling Expo
Sauerkraut, Mashed Potatoes, April12th - Park and Recreation Meeting
Apple-sauce, Vegetable, Beans, Bread, Dessert & Beverage Dahlgren Township Meeting
Happy Anniversary Kerry & Brad!
PRIZE DRAWING April 13th - Happy Anniversa}ry Aaron & Karen!
(1) $100 U.S. Savings Bond (Need not be . Total Body Conditioning Spring Class
present to win) April 14th - SteamBoat Committee Meeting
TICKETS: At the door ~ $9.00 per Carver Card Club
person (Kids under 5 eat free) Happy Birthday Barb!
Advance $8.00 per person Happy Birthday Ava!
For Advance tickets call Dean Nelson at . Open Gym Preschool/Elementary
952-221-2884 or any Lion Member. April17th - Happy Birthday Cheryl!
Sammy’s HideOut — The Spring Flood Run
April 18th - St Nicholas Breakfast
Happy Birthday John!
Do and Recreation DBoard April 19th - Fire Department Drill Night
. : X April 20th- Open Gym Preschool/Elementary
Programs to be watching for once again, Tot Time Open Play on Bloodmobile
Friday, April 30t at 9:30 AM until 10:30 AM and is free in the Heritage Preservation Commission Meeting
Vlllz_ige Hall Gym. Pre-sc!nool/Elementary Age Op.er_l Gym is Fl:ldﬂy, Happy Anniversary Wayne and Michelle!
April 15_th at 3:30 PM until 5 PM. "I.‘otal Bqdy Condxt_]omng Spring Happy Birthday Scott!
Class will be held Tuesdays start-ing April 13% until May 11% from 6 April 21st - Lion’s Meeting
PM for an hour. Happy Birthday Jim!
. . . . . . Administrative Professionals Day
Reminder that the RiverSide Rhapsody will be repeated again this April 22nd - Happy Birthday Al!
summer. The dates are scheduled for June 16* and 30t Happy Birthday Kitty!
Earth Day
%wm&% %@MW% %&/A April 24th - Sammy’s HideOut — The Carver Fun Run Party
The advertising contest is over for Carver Country Flowers. Stacey Ap nl 25th - Hap 0y, Birthday " 3
Ryan from Carver Bluff won the prize of fresh Minnesota Flowers. | APril 27th - Planning Commission Meeting
Carver Country Flowers hopes to be moving into half of the former g Qpen Gym Preschool/ !Zlemgntary
Treasure Chest space. Treasure Chest has moved to First Street Aprfl 29th - Fire I?ep artment Meeting Night
East at 115 in Jordan. ( Be sure to go and check the new Grown April 30th - T(.’t T’lme Open Play .
location out. ) Carver Country Flowers is assisting in looking for Lion 8 Annual Pork qhop Dapmer
another retailer to share the other space with them. Also, an artist, Happy Bn't!lday R ,
craftsperson would have a nice workshop on the side of the main Happy Anniversdry Ra'chel and Greg!
building. You can contact Annette at Carver Country Flowers if you Happy Birthday Arlan!
are interested in helping renting space in the building. She can be
reached at 952-681-7582. Call if you are interested or know some-
one who might be. Thanks in advance for your help. -
Carver Country Flowers & Gifts is holding its Prom Open House 2010 Carver Lions Annual
from Friday, April 23 - Sunday, April 25. Customers can browse
the displays of Prom flowers and accessories (including a limited Ea ster Eg g Hu nt
supply of vintage evening handbags selling for only $15). H Ki d
Refreshments will be provided. Anyone who places their order ey Rids
and pays for their corsage by Sunday, April 25 will receive a AQCS 1-10
traditional coordinating boutonniere for free. Joi \
St. Nicholas Catholic Church - “All You Can Eat” G wss
Pancake & French Toast Breakfast Saturday, April 3, 2010
Served with Homemade Sausage 10am. -
Sunday ~ APRIL 18, 2010 Community Park ot
8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (6th St and LT
COST: Adults: $7.00 ~ Children $4.00 (Ages 4 and under County Road 11) St
eat for Free) ~ Family $20.00 in Carver Bring a bag or basket for

Please bring your family and enjoy some fun, laughter
and a breakfast like non-other, See you all there!

* ln case of

Please be on time. your Easter eggsl

rain or snow, the hunt will be moved to Carver City Hall, downtown Carver.
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Ciarvor Fire Digpartment

As a reminder, make sure to check the batteries in your fire alarms and CO alarms. Also, make sure that you have a CO alarm within ten
feet of every bedroom. One easy thing to remind you is that when you change your clocks you should change your batteries.

1 would like to thank the Carver County Emergency Risk Management, Carver County Sheriffs Posy with helping with flood watch and
many other volunteers along with city and lot of time from the Carver Firefighters that have all spent a lot of time down at the river
patrolling the dikes making sure pumps were all working. The River is going down at this time but if we have any large amount of rain
the river could crest again. We would ask that people stay away from the river and make sure that you talk to your kids and tell them it is
very dangerous to play by the river or creeks and flooded areas.

‘The Carver Fire Department is opening up bids on March 30 at 5pm for a replacement Rescue Engine.
Spring burning restrictions to begin March 29
Due to rapid snowmelt across much of the state, the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources (DNR) announced that open burning

Testrictions will start in 25 counties at 8 a.m. on March 29.

“The counties include: Aitkin, Anoka , Benton , Cass, Crow Wing, Chisago, Carver, Dakota, Hennepin, Hubbard, Isanti, Itasca, Kanabec,
Mille Lacs, Morrison, Pine, Ramsey, Scott, Sherburne, Stearns, Todd, Wadena , Washington , Wright, and the south half of Beltrami.
Dry conditions have increased the risk of wildfires, particularly in grassy areas which can ignite easily and spread quickly.

“The lack of snow on the ground allows the vegetation to dry out much faster, which increases the likelihood for a fire to start,” said
Larry Himanga, DNR fire prevention specialist. “The rapid snow melt has drastically increased the risk for wildfires.”
_Additional counties will be added shortly, as the snow cover recedes further north. For those who plan to burn in counties that still have
<open burning, the window of opportunity will be brief. Soon most of Minnesota will be under restrictions.

©Once restrictions are in place, special permits will only be written for extenuating circumstances. This may include time sensitive
<onstruction projects and prescribed burning conducted by professional firefighters. The DNR encourages the use of composting,

recycling, and chipping as alternatives to burning.
“While debris burning will be curtailed, the use of campfires, if smaller than 3 feet in diameter and 3 feet in height, will continue to be

allowed. Permits are not required for this type of fire if it meets the above conditions and is monitored until the coals are dead out.
Thanks; Dan Meyer, Carver Fire Chief
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v SATURDAY MARCH 27TH!!!

UPCOMING EVENTS LGN KENWOOD YULUPA

FRIDAY— 11 am- Close

SATURDAY - 9 AM—Close s ~EXCLUSIVE~WINE FEATURE

HAPPY HOUR3-6 PM  SCRUMPTIOUS1g" HOLEMENU
MARCH 25-28TH ; BOTTLE 20.00

QO Becf Brisket BBQ Topped w/Colesaw, Seasoned Pries .
o | Pan Pried Tilapia Sandwich w/Seasoned Fries 8.95
B Beer Battered Tilapia, Brocooli Medley & Garlic Mashed

"’*i'"i'_: 5 0z Sirloin w/ Vegetable Ravioli Primavera Al Fresco

SUNDAY BRUNCH
9 am- 1 pm

Adults 13.95, 5-12 Ages 5.95, Ages 4 & Under FREE

APRIL 10 WINE & SAMPLING EXPO
If you are a Host in search of a venue for your event, then you should at-
tend our Sampling Expo!! Featuring our ‘Taste of Italy’ Collection!

*NO CHARGE to already reserved Host; * (2 maximum per event;

additional Host Guest incur a $5 per person fee);
$10 per person to Public Guests

For More Details or Reservations (952) 448-7463 x5

- 6940 Dablgren Road, Chaska, MN 5’_5318 \iii\'tv;dalllgréén.c:dm _Reservations pi)i-éciaté& (952) 42;8-7463' =& i




Carver Coxunrry Flowers« cits

Floral Studio Inside Treasure Chest Antiques
I~ § . 109 3rd St. E., PO Box 156, Carver, MN 55315
A 321_9 Shop: (952) 681-7582
Cell: (952) 270-2717

Annette & Al Hentz, Owners
carverflowers@gmail.com
www.carverflowers.com

Rob Hagerstrom
rhagerstrom@posconinc.com

ECTIONS

Transportation Services

POS[]

s
952/361-0899
460 Hickory Street Cell 952/210-7854
Chaska, MN 55318 Fax 952-448-4135

New Members Welcome

M&W

gg
(i ye r,a 205 Broadway North
TE M dsa

o e
FG ) Carver #5315
“‘J%“‘ ] WL ol 952) 448-7622
‘Stunday thro ugh Thursday 10 AM - Midnight
Friday/Saturday 10 AM until 2 AM
Grill Hours: Sund ay through Thursday - 10 AM - 10 PM
Friday/ Saturday 10AM - Midnight

Quality Heating & Air Services, Inc

24 Hour Commercial
Emergency Industnal
Service Residential

HEATING * AIR CONDITIONING * RADON MITIGATION
12912 Veniura Court Phone (952) 403-1110
Suite 21 Fax (9352)403-1117

Shakopee, MN - 53379 wuww.Quality-Heating.com
E-Mal QUALITY @QUALITY-HEATING COM

- FREE ESTIMATES

W Mueller & Sons e

Graveling & Blacktop Contractors
Carver and Hamburg MN
Phones: 952) 467-2720 or 952 4451082

Road Contractors Wa
Con - Washed Sand &
Redi-Mix Blacktop - Blacktop Surfgcrlan\g!'
830 Park Avenue (PO Bo #247)
Hamburg MN 55339-0247




